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When I learned that children were using trash bags to transport their belongings to 

enter foster care, I was appalled. I am a Montessori educator, and have been working 

with children professionally since 2008. My young daughter and I have volunteered 

with Project Never Again several times over the past few years. This bill would make 

a tremendous impact on the lives of countless children. 


